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Dear Parent/Carers and Children, 

We reach the end of Term 5 today. Congratulations to you all for continuing to manage these different times. I 

know it has been challenging at times for us all but I do hope that you have also managed to find the time and 

emotional strength to enjoy being at home together. 

I have been really impressed with the efforts so many of you have made with completing home-learning. It has 

been lovely to hear from the teaching staff and to see the pictures that have been sent in. 

Many of you have had a go at staging a book-cover design this week; don’t worry if you have not yet, this can of 

course be done at any time to suit. Do send in the picture for us all to enjoy and look out for those already on the 

school facebook page. 

I have written to you all separately regarding arrangements for next term. Do read this carefully so you are clear 

about what is happening week beginning 1st June. 

Wishing you all well for the forthcoming half-term holiday.                                                                      Helen Comfort 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 25th May 2020 
 25th May to 29th May – Have a wonderful half term 
 

Week commencing 1st June 2020 
 Key worker childcare to continue – no other children to attend school 

 Information to be sent out regarding any planned phased return to school in the following weeks. 

 After half term we will be using Literacy Shed for our English learning – based on a video called ‘Alma’. 
There’s lots of suspense and it is a bit creepy! 

 In maths we will be revising fractions in order to prepare you for secondary school 
 

 
 

 

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

 

Hello Class 6!  

Well done to you all (and to your grown-ups!) who have made it through a whole term of home learning! The 

learning you have been producing at home has been of an outstanding standard and I am so proud of all of you. 

Keep up the good work! 

Next week is half term and I’d like you all to take a rest from your learning for this week – you deserve it. Have a 

wonderful half term and enjoy time with your families. See you all soon  

Miss Brett 

 

Message from the Class 6 Teacher  

 

 

Young Minds is one of the leading charities supporting 

children and young people's mental health. Although they 

have had to close their shop at the moment they still have a 

large selection of brochures to download, packed with ideas 

to support a number of issues your child, whether they are 

at primary or secondary school, may be struggling with. Use 

the link to have a look at these publications and do explore 

their wider website for now and the future.  

https://youngminds.org.uk/shop/publications/c-23/c-70/ 

 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games  

https://nrich.maths.org/  

https://www.mathematicsmastery.org/free-

resources  

https://www.literacyshed.com/alma.html 
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